
105TH ENTRY NEWS 

Bruce McDowell advises: 

Members of the 105th entry will be getting together for two nights 

commencing 1st July 2025 at the Boars Head Hotel, Draycott-in-the-Clay, 

Ashbourne, to embrace the Tribute unveiling at the NMA on 2nd July. 

Details are available from Bruce McDowell, email 

brucemcd471@outlook.com. 
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